
 

silverado.com 

 

SILVERADO BELMONT HILLS COVID-19 UPDATE 
DECEMBER 18, 2020 
 
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
We are waiting to hear about our dates for the vaccine to be given to our associates and 
residents.  If you do not want your loved one who lives at Silverado to receive the 
vaccination, please email Glynis or me and we will not include them.  
Glynis.Marcantel@silverado.com    
 
We will advise you once we receive further information.  I have requested a sample consent 
form and will provide if I receive.  I believe everyone has received the earlier 
correspondence regarding the process for consent.   Please send an email to me directly 
with the following verbiage: 
 
“As a responsible party, I consent to insurance billing and treatment to receive vaccination 
for COVID-19.”  
 
Please remember the vaccine is strictly voluntary.  At this time it is not a condition of 
employment for our associates and is not mandatory for our residents.  I honestly do not 
know about the future and what may be required, but for now there is no requirement.   
If you wish to discuss with me specific questions, please send me your questions and I will 
forward to home office if needed or answer if I can.  
 
We continue to test residents and associates.  We have not received all test results back. So 
far no associates have tested positive.  We have one asymptomatic resident which we 
believe is a false positive.  In an ambundance of caution, the resident has been placed in our 
observation area.  Their roommate tested negative, so again we are cautiously optimistic.  
We have been in contact with the Department of Social Services and San Mateo County  
Health Services and are continuing to follow their protocols.  
 
We understand anytime, especially during COVID, it is challenging to not be able to come 
inside Belmont Hills to visit and see what is going on. One way to assist with feeling 
connected I wanted to let you know you can view Silverado Belmont Hills’ Facebook page 
even if you do not have a Facebook account. You can either go to this link: 
https://www.facebook.com/Silverado-Belmont-Hills-Memory-Care-Community-
296423404613979/ or search “Silverado Belmont Hills Facebook” and you will find a link. 
Our Facebook page is a great way to see your loved one, if you have given us permission to 
post pictures. You can also see our other residents, our grounds, our associates, and the 
happenings at Silverado Belmont Hills.  
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Family Council @ Silverado Belmont-Hills Update: 
 
** Reminder ** December’s General Meeting is  Saturday, 12/19/2020, 10:30-12:00PM 
To join in the meeting, you must be listed on our email list to receive the virtual (Zoom) 
connection and dial-in phone number. 
 
To be added to our email list, to obtain meeting minutes, and receive other Family Council 
communications, please contact us at:  familycouncilsilveradobelmont@gmail.com 
 
(Note:  This group is comprised of family members and Responsible Party (RP's) advocating 
for the care of our residents at Silverado Belmont-Hills.  This group is independent from 
Silverado Belmont-Hills)   
************************************************************************** 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 
 
With Love and Gratitude, 
 
Joan Newman 
Administrator 
 
Email – joan.newman@silverado.com  
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